
Update on my studies: 

Last year June I sat my first-year exams, which thankfully I passed. Although it was 
not always easy, I really enjoyed the lectures and the practices in Masanga Hospital 
and in Makeni Government Hospital. Coming July and August I will sit my second-
year exams, for which I’m already studying hard. After these exams I will go for my 
practices in public health in Magburaka and midwifery in Masanga.  

I’m really looking forward to this.  

 


